
SB-553
WHAT IS IT? Senate Bill No. 553 (SB 553), introduced in California in September 2023 and effective July 1,

2024, requires most employers to implement workplace violence prevention plans, expanding
protections beyond healthcare workers to enhance employee safety statewide.

WHO HAS TO COMPLY?
SB 553 mainly impacts all
employers with a workforce
exceeding 10 employees

Achieving compliance with SB 553 is not just a regulatory requirement; it’s a vital
step towards safeguarding a business and its employees. 

Don't just record
incidents. Stop them.
Gabriel's advanced technology integrates with cameras, sensors, and
access control systems to identify potential threats before they escalate.

How can I comply?
Gabriel offers specialized expertise in fortifying businesses to meet all SB 553

requirements. We tailor solutions to each business's unique needs.

https://meetings.hubspot.com/yoni-sherizen

